
From: REDACTED  

Sent: 11 April 2018 18:18 
To: Licence All 

Subject: Objection to Royal Foresters Licensing Application 

Dear Sir,

I wish to object to the recent licensing application made by the Royal Foresters. 

I understand that they wish to serve alcohol until midnight Monday thru Friday and on 

Saturdays until 0100. 

I wish to object on  two grounds - 

1) the prevention of public nuisance. The Royal Foresters is not situated in a town centre or

an environment that is appropriate for a late night license. It is situated on the edge of a

residential area (Priory Road) which is lined with private houses. The area is typically quiet

meaning that noise travels at night - the noise of cars leaving or people walking from the pub

late in the evening will be significant for those of us living in the vicinity,

2) the prevention of crime and disorder. The houses on Priory Road were built at the turn of

the last century and therefore there are no garages, everyone has to park their car outside the

front of their house. There is no barrier of any significance between these cars and the

pavement. Having people leaving the pub late at night and then walking along the cars is

conducive to opportunistic vandalism and theft.

Regards, 

REDACTED 

X Fernlea Cottage 

Priory Road 

Ascot 

SL5 000 

11th April 2018 

Annex L


